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Welcome back to a new school year at Castle View with OPAL! 

This term, we have opened up our very 

own construction area!  

Thank you to @clancontracting for 

providing this area!  

We have some exciting new areas coming next 

month… 

Tyre world and mud kitchen mania! 

 

 

Can you help? 

With the building of a new kitchen area, 

we would appreciate any donations of: 

• Pots and pans 

• Spoons and mixing equipment 

• Plastic bowls 

• Plastic jugs 

A friendly reminder that as we head towards the winter months, please ensure your child has a coat and 

appropriate footwear with them. Please put names in coats as its easy for them to get mixed up! We have 

plenty of pairs of wellies still in school but if your child does not have a pair, please do bring them some in. Some 

of our areas will require overalls to be worn. While we do have many pairs in school for all to use, please feel 

free to send your child in with their own set if you wish to do so. 

Thank you for your support! 


